The Richlands Town Council held a joint "Public Hearing" with the Planning Commission on August 9th, 2022, in the Richlands Council Chambers at 5:30 pm with the following present:

Mayor: Rod D. Cury

Town Manager: John O'Daniel
Town Clerk: Rebekah Hackworth

Council Members: Doug Ratliff, Jeff Hurst, Rick Woods, Kristen Thompson-Whitt, Seth White, and Laura Mollo.

Town Attorney: Michael Thomas

Vice Mayor White opened the meeting.

Vice Mayor White gave the invocation and led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Mayor Cury- Thank you, Seth for getting us started. We have before us the joint public hearing with the Planning Commission. The public hearing is now opened. This is regarding the Drug Rehab as an Added Use in the B-2 Zoning.

Michael- Mayor, it is not a Drug Rehab as an Added Use, it is Hospital Special Care with Special Use Permit.

Mayor Cury- Okay, thank you for your help. I was just reading it off what the agenda says. Okay, just to make it clear, this is a joint hearing for Hospital Special Care as an Added Use in the B-2 Zoning. Is there anyone here who would like to speak on this issue?

Okay, since there is no one here to speak, I will close the public hearing.

Closed!

Mayor Cury- We will adjourn this public hearing and let the Planning Commission discuss their recommendation.

Adjourned!!

Rebekah Hackworth, Clerk